Welcome!!

My name is Mrs. Erin Kraus (Miss. Erin) and I am so excited to be
your child’s teacher this year! We are going to learn so much
and have so much fun in preschool!

This is my eighth year in education and my 4th year as a
teacher at Copper Hill School. T was formally an autism teacher
my last three years here before moving to preschool this year.
Our classroom is a safe space where we have fun and learn new
things together everyday.

I value communication so much, please do not hesistate to
reach out via email at erin.kraus@frsd.us

I am greatly looking forward to working with you and your child
this year!

Sincerely,

-

Mrs. Erin Kraus




